To

The Secretary
Real Estate Regulatory Authority
Punjab, Chandigarh

Date:

Subject- Our application vide dairy no. PRJ2020SAS1952 for registration of
Project “Rutvij and Popli Enclave” with the Authority.

Dear Sir,

We had entered into an agreement on 29.02.2016 with the Land-owner

regarding full and final payment which has been submitted with the Authority
along with the other documents.

In terms of checklist of documents for registration of the project with the
Authority, we got consent letter signed form Land-owner on 02.07.2020.

In view of the agreement already entered with the Land owner on 29.02.2016,
obtaining consent letter from the Land- owner was actually not required.

Therefore, you are requested to ignore the consent letter from the Land-owner
dated 02.07.2020 submitted by us for registration of the project.

Thanking You
Yours Faithfully

For: Sh. Darshan Singh
(Promoter)



